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Ms Campo’s news.... 
 
 
 

Our Office has now sent out enrolment application acceptance letters via email and we ask that you complete the full enrolment 
documentation forms and return them to us as soon as possible, along with a copy of your child’s birth certificate (and immunisation 
certificate when available), please. 
 
 
 
We are now at the stage of the year where we begin our next year’s planning.  If you know that your family is moving and your 
child/children will not be attending Exford PS in 2025, we would appreciate you letting us know. Please provide information via 
exford.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

 
 
 
Our children are enjoying the Exford Olympics, starting with our Opening Ceremony on Monday morning.  We have Olympic events 
throughout the week and our Green and Gold Day tomorrow.  

 
 
 
We are looking forward to our Book Week activities and Parade.  Book Week begins on Monday 19 
August and our dress-up Book Week Parade will be held at our Friday (23 August) morning Assembly.  So 
here’s a heads up to start getting creative or visit Spotlight!  We will do our special Book Week Gotcha 
draw at the end of the Assembly (books as prizes) and then the children will take part in some Book Week 
activities across the school after that. Stay tuned!  
 

  

Principal: Ms Lisa Campo        Phone 9743 5025     exford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Coming Up 

• Monday 14 August 

o Year 1-2 Melbourne Museum excursion 

• Tuesday 15 August  

o Year 3-6 MPSSA Athletics Carnival 

• Wednesday 28 August - Father’s Day stall      

• Friday 30 August – Colour Fun Run 

o Our new playground will be open 

o Last day for our existing oval space 

www.exfordps.vic.edu.au 

Due to the Office 

• Monday 5 August 

o Year 1-2 Melbourne Museum excursion money 

and consent form due in XUNO 

• Monday 12 August 

o Father’s Day stall ordering opens in XUNO 

Book Week Parade 

2025 Prep enrolments 

2025 Planning   

Olympics at Exford 

mailto:exford.ps@education.vic.gov.au
mailto:exford.ps@education.vic.gov.au
http://www.exfordps.vic.edu.au/


 
 

Green and Gold Day 
 

On Friday August 2, along with many other schools across Australia, we will be showing 
our support four our Australian athletes participating in the Olympics by participating in a 

nationwide Green and Gold Day. 
 

We encourage all our students to come dressed entirely in green 
and gold (yellow) or wear a touch of green and gold on this day. 
Some options may include a green/gold t-shirt /pants, a wig, 
hairspray, hair ribbons or even painting your nails green and 
gold. 
 

We hope students enjoy this experience and show our support to our Australian athletes by 
wearing some green and gold on this day. 

 
 
 
 

On Friday 30 August, we will be holding our school’s major fundraising event for the year. 
This fundraiser is our first ever school Colour Run. The day is designed to be a fun day for 
all students as they run/walk around an obstacle course as they covered in coloured power 
paint and water. Who knows there may even be some slime?! 
Exact details on the time on this exciting event will be provided closer to the day, however it 
is anticipated that the Colour Run will take place in the afternoon between 2 - 3:15 pm. 
 

Families are more than welcome to come along and support their children on the day. 
 

 
 
 
Mr Wilson and I took part in a Site tour of our new Gymnasium on Tuesday and here are 
some photos from inside the Gym. 
 

      
 

    
             (new Canteen) 
 
Due to ongoing works at our school, a holiday OSH Club will not be offered at Exford PS for 
the Term 3 holidays.  You can enrol your child / children at other Melton OSH Club 
locations.  
 
 
 
The children enjoy saving their Gotchas up and spending them 
on a variety of items available on our Gotcha Prize list. 
 
We hold ‘Gotcha Stalls’ several times a term.   
Here we have Emma exhibiting some of the prizes on offer. 

 

 

2024 dates to 

remember 
 

 

Term 3 

 

Wednesday 14 August  

Year 1-2 Melbourne Museum excursion 

Thursday 15 August 

Year 3-6 MPSSA Athletics Carnival 
 

Monday 19 – Friday 23 August 

• BOOK WEEK celebrations at EPS – stay 

tuned for activities.   

• Friday 23 Aug – Book Week Parade at 

Assembly (time to dress-up, yeah!) 

Wednesday 21 August 

• Year 5-6 MPSSA Basketball Day 
 

Wednesday 28 August 

• Father’s Day stall 
 

Thursday 29 August 

• TBC - completion date of our new central play 

area and landscaping  

Friday 30 August 
 

• Colour Run Fundraiser!  

 
Saturday 1 September 

• TBC – new sports field and hard courts works 

begin  
 

Thursday 5 September 

• Year 3-4 MPSSA Basketball Day 
 

Tuesday 10 September 

• Year 3-4 MPSSA AFL 9’s 
 

Tuesday 17 and Thursday 19 September 

• TBC - Parent Student Teacher Conferences 

Friday 20 September 

• End of Term 3  

o 2.30 pm dismissal  
 

Term 4 
 

Monday 7 October 

• Term 3 begins for staff only 

• TBC - Pupil Free Day No 3 – no school for 

students 

Tuesday 8 October 

Term 3 begins for students 

Monday 4 November 

• Pupil Free Day No 4 – no school for students 

Tuesday 5 November 

• Melbourne Cup Public Holiday 

Friday 20 December 

• End of Term 4! (1:30 pm dismissal 

 

Fundraising event & farewell to our oval – Colour Run  

Our new Gymnasium 

Gotcha! Stall  



 
 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding a second-hand uniform stall on our Colour Run day, limited items 

and sizes will be for sale.  Available until sold out. 

 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

Fundraising News Back in Stock 

Our Fundraising efforts work hand in hand with 

our school’s ICT budget to provide our kids with 

access to Reading Eggs, and iPads. 

We will hold a range of fun fundraising activities 

throughout the year, some are traditional parts of 

our Fundraising approach and these happen 

each year. 

• Term 3 – Colour Fun Run – Friday 30 

August 

• Term 4 – End of year Raffle and 

Christmas Concert BBQ 

 

Our 2022 target is…  

$5,000 - $10,000. 

Our Tally so far… $2,500.00 

 

CLASS Art PE LOTE (French) Science 
Prep Akamatis Thursday Wednesday Wednesday Friday 
Prep Gleeson Wednesday Wednesday Monday Friday 
Prep Mastrop Wednesday Thursday Tuesday Wednesday 
Year 1-2 Ambrose Tuesday Thursday Tuesday Tuesday 
Year 1-2 Blasis Thursday Tuesday Monday Tuesday 
Year 1-2 Jones Tuesday Monday Tuesday Wednesday 
Year 1-2 Roe Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday Monday 
Year 3-4 Fyfe Tuesday Wednesday Wednesday Monday 
Year 3-4 Monagle Wednesday Tuesday Tuesday Wednesday 
Year 3-4 Mounsey Tuesday Wednesday Tuesday  Wednesday 
Year 3-4 Romanski Wednesday  Tuesday Wednesday Monday  
Year 5-6 Higgins Thursday Thursday Wednesday Thursday 
Year 5-6 Micallef Thursday Monday Monday Thursday 
Year 5-6 Odgers Tuesday Thursday Monday Thursday 

Riley, Rosana, Levi, Aurora, Awheata, Kaiden, Levi, Avnoor, Siddharth, Kruze, Levi, Ella and Tj. 

To our students who celebrated their birthday 17 July – 1 August 



 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Office News 
Uniform / Lost Property – a reminder to ensure all uniform items are clearly marked with your child’s name, this enables us to 

return items to your child without delay. 

Asthma & Anaphylaxis Plans – A reminder to return your child’s Asthma and / or Anaphylaxis plans back to the Office.  If you 

have misplaced this document, please call Mrs Kelly in the Office. 

CSEF Fund – The Camp Sports and Excursion fund application process has closed for 2024.  This will reopen in 2025. 

 



 
 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

  



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

  



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 



 
 



 
 

 

 


